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NOTE TO EDITORS:

NRC SETS NEW DATE FOR MEETING ON IP2 INSPECTION;
NOW SCHEDULED FOR SEPTEMBER 27

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has rescheduled a meeting
to discuss the results of a review performed by a team of NRC
specialists at the Indian Point 2 nuclear power plant in
Buchanan, N.Y.

The Augmented Inspection Team exit meeting now will be held
on Monday, September 27, at 7:00 p.m., in the Visitor’s Center
Auditorium at the Indian Point site, at Broadway and Bleakley
Avenue. The meeting had been set for September 23. It is being
rescheduled because of a conflict with a previously scheduled New
York Public Service Commission hearing in Peekskill.

The meeting is open to the public for observation only.
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